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Increase to Breakfast Club Fees 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Following a recent review by the governing body of the breakfast club fees, there will be an 
increase of 50p per session from 4th September 2024. This increase is due to the rising costs 
of food, fuel and staff salaries.  
 
Breakfast club will continue to offer good value for money at £6.50 per session.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher                    
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